
 

Welcome to Central City Community Health Center where our mission is to provide 

quality patient centered health care to low-income, undeserved individuals. With 15 

direct clinic locations in Los Angeles, North Orange County and the Inland Empire, as 

well as outpatient support to almost 700 private Residential Care facilities, our core 

value of exceeding patient relationships in a culturally sensitive manner translate into an 

environment where the welfare of our patients always comes first. We seek the best 

trained clinical and professional staff and strive to provide care in a culturally sensitive 

manner. 

To support our mission, we have an immediate need for Dental Hygienist. 

In this critical role you will be responsible for the following key tasks: 

 Prepares treatment room for patient by adhering to prescribed procedures and 
protocols. 

 Prepares patient for dental hygiene treatment by welcoming, soothing, seating, 
and draping patient. 

 Provides information to patients and employees by answering questions and 
requests. 

 Maintains instrumentation for dental hygiene treatment by sharpening, sterilizing, 
and selecting instruments. 

 Selects materials and equipment for dental hygiene visit by evaluating patient's 
oral health. 

 Completes dental prophylaxis by cleaning deposits and stains from teeth and 
from beneath gum margins. 

 Detects disease by completing oral cancer screening; feeling and visually 
examining gums; using probes to locate periodontal disease and to assess levels 
of recession; exposing and developing radiographic studies. 

 Arrests dental decay by applying fluorides and other cavity- preventing agents. 
 Maintains patient appearance and ability to masticate by fabricating temporary 

restorations; cleaning and polishing removable appliances; placing, carving, and 
finishing amalgam restorations; removing cement from crowns and bridges. 

 Helps dentist manage dental and medical emergencies by maintaining cpr 
certification, emergency drugs and oxygen supply, and directory of emergency 
numbers. 

 Educates patients by giving oral hygiene and plaque control instructions and 
postoperative instructions; providing reminders of time of next dental hygiene 
visit. 

 Documents dental hygiene services by recording vital signs and medical and 
dental histories; charting in patient records. 

 Maintains patient confidence and protects operations by keeping information 
confidential. 



 Maintains safe and clean working environment by complying with procedures, 
rules, and regulations. 

 Protects patients and employees by adhering to infection-control policies and 
protocols. 

 Ensures operation of dental equipment by completing preventive maintenance 
requirements; following manufacturer's instructions; troubleshooting 
malfunctions; calling for repairs; maintaining equipment inventories; evaluating 
new equipment and techniques. 

 Maintains dental supplies inventory by checking stock to determine inventory 
level; anticipating needed supplies; placing and expediting orders for supplies; 
verifying receipt of supplies. 

 Conserves dental resources by using equipment and supplies as needed to 
accomplish job results. 

 Maintains professional and technical knowledge by attending educational 
workshops; reviewing professional publications; establishing personal networks; 
participating in professional societies. 

 Contributes to team effort by accomplishing related results as needed. 

 Education and Training:  

 Graduation from an accredited school of dental hygiene.  

 Ability to establish and maintain effective professional relationships with fellow 

healthcare providers.  

  Ability to be clinically fluent in Spanish preferred. 

 Excellent interpersonal and written communications skills required. 

 Ability to maintain appropriate clinical privileges required. 6. FTCA coverage or 

private professional malpractice insurance obtainable 

------------------------------------ 

We offer a dynamic work environment with competitive salaries and benefits. Central 

City provides equal employment opportunities (EEO) to all employees and applicants for 

employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability or 

genetics. In addition to federal law requirements, Central City complies with applicable 

state and local laws governing nondiscrimination in employment in every location in 

which the company has facilities. 

Job Type: Full-time 

Working Conditions 

Normal office environment with: 



 Ability to handle multiple tasks while also being tactful, diplomatic, and 

empathetic. 

 Ability to organize and schedule work effectively. 

 Ability to communicate effectively and tactfully with staff, managers and other 

levels of personnel, in person and on the telephone. 

 

To apply for this position please visit our website at: CentralCityhealth.org 

 


